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Welcome, summer! A heartfelt thank you to everyone who joined us for our

engaging hands-on training session. A special shoutout to Boston Scientific

for their unwavering support of our NTSGNA community and for providing

top-notch training. For those seeking respite from the Texas heat, enjoy your

travels and adventures. But make sure to mark your calendars for our most

anticipated event of the year – the 17th Annual NTSGNA Lone Star Roundup

on Saturday, September 28, 2024. Prepare for a full day of cutting-edge

topics in gastroenterology. SGNA members can avail of a significant

discount, so there's still time to sign up for membership and select NTSGNA.

As we celebrate Men's Health Month in June, let's prioritize the well-being of

the men in our lives by encouraging them to undergo necessary check-ups.

To all the dedicated fathers in healthcare, Happy Father's Day – your hard
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work does not go unnoticed. And a huge congratulations to all the 2024

graduates – your achievements are truly commendable!

 

Upcoming Educational Event

17th Annual NTSGNA Lone Star Roundup -
Saturday September 28, 2024

Member Benefits ​





Click to Join

http://sgna.org


Ready to be certified ….CGRN

Scholarships are now open for both Nurses and Associates! Apply for a
scholarship on our website today. Additionally, nurses preparing for certification
can borrow the Core Curriculum and GI Nursing Review Manual. Unit leaders can
access the GI/Endoscopy Employee Development Resource and GI Procedure
Manual. For more information, contact Angelita Hamill at 847-217-9997.

Volunteer With Us



Are you ready to make a real impact and help those in need? Join us at Feed My Starving
Children in Richardson, Texas for a rewarding volunteering experience! Reach out to Glenia
Manguerra at 469-360-6466 to sign up for the upcoming volunteer dates on July 29 and July
20, 2024. Your enthusiasm and dedication will truly make a difference, and we can't wait to
have you on board for this incredible cause!

Visit our website

Send Us A Message

Keep in Touch!
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